
  

Translink Challenge 

For our third and final active travel to school week, 

we took part in the ‘Translink Challenge’. All pupils 

were encouraged to travel actively to and from 

school once again. There was a good response this 

time. Maith sibh! 

 

Once again, the Eco Committee would like to take 

this opportunity to remind our school community of 

the importance and benefits of active travel both 

for ourselves and our environment. If you can’t 

actively travel the full distance, why not set up a 

car pool with another family or even park up and 

actively travel part of the way? 

 


